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Letter to the Editor

Letters to the Editor are always welcomed.
The Editor and the Editorial Staff acknowl-
edged an error on a print copy of a manu-
script published in the 2009 POAS journal.
On page 87 of the POAS the tile and author
have a misprint for the cited manuscript.
The Editor apologizes for this error. The
correct title and author should read: Iden-
tification and Enantiomeric Separation of
(+)- and (-)-(E)-3-[5-(2,4-Diaminopyrimidin-

5ylmethyl)-2,3-dimethoxyphenyl]-1(1-
propyl-1H-phthalazin-2-yl)propenone by
Supercritical Fluid Chromatography (au-
thors) Richard S. Bunce and K. Darrell Berlin
(Oklahoma State University, Department of
Chemistry) and Christina R. Bourne, Philip
C.Bourne, Ester W. Barrow, and William W.
Barrow (Oklahoma State University, Depart-
ment of Veterinary Pathology). Thank you!
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